
 
 
From: Dwight Ueda [mailto:d_ueda@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:56 PM 
To: Anthony Crudele; Anthony Fitzgerald; Carissa Depetris; Cecilia Morgan; Christine Edwards; David A. 
Ball, Esq.; David Dobin; Jeffery Cochran, Esq.; Joel Paul Berger; Rosenthal, Joseph A; Kathleen 
Shanley; Bidra, Lauren; Marianne Barbino Dubuque, Esq.; Meg Glass; P. Jude Collins; Parker Stacy; 
Peter J. Tesei; Raymond Gagnon; Richard Granoff; Mathews, Lisa A 
Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council 
Subject: Re: Docket No. 461A Request for Comments 
 

Dear Members of the Siting Council, 

As an intervenor in Docket No 461A, I am informing you of my support for the Town of Greenwich’s 
Petition for Reconsideration.  I urge you to reconsider your recent decision as it relates to substation 
siting and enclosure design.  As a ratepayer and town resident, I feel that the Town raises significant 
concerns about the substation as it relates to rising sea levels and combustible materials.  The need for 
protecting ratepayer investment in the new substation as well as ensuring public safety cannot be 
understated. 

  

Dwight Ueda 

Field Point Estate Townhouses, LLC (Intervenor) 

 


